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AUTHORITY TO ATTEND THE TRAINING ON STRENGTHENING DATA

SUBJECT :
MANAGEMENT IN ABEMIS ON MAY 10-12, 2023

The Bureau of Agricultural and Fisheries Engineering - Programs and Projects
Management Division (BAFE-PPMD) will conduct the “Strengthening Data Management
in ABEMIS” in CAR on May 10-12, 2023. This activity shall be attended by Agricultural and
Biosystems Engineers involved in the usage of the Agricultural and Biosystems
Engineering Management Information System (ABEMIS) and project management of
mechanization, irrigation, farm-to-market roads, and other agricultural infrastructure
projects. In this context, we are likewise pursuing capacity development for BAFE to

strengthen our capability in data handling, storage, and processing.

In this regard, authority to attend is hereby granted to the following personnel:
Engr. Ronald Melvin Rosas - Resource Person

Engr. Rose Ann Arienda - Participant

Engr. Eunice Mejos - Participant

Engr. Trishia Flores - Participant

Mr. Kevin Remorosa - Participant

Engr. John Louie Rafael - Participant
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The training will be onsite to nurture the exchange of ideas among facilitators and
participants. The activity will be attended by representatives from RAEDs, NGAs, and LGUs

that were initially oriented on the use of ABEMIS.

The expenses to be incurred for food, accommodation, and logistics of participants shall be
charged to the BAFE funds, subject to the accounting and auditing rules and regulations.
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